
EXECUTIVEORDER

REVISIONOF TOWN PASTINGREGULATIONS

1. The previous paste regulations for towns in “Executive Order 19/23” stipulates
“Towns are required to pay an amount no more than $15,000 to be determined by
the DCT. Towns are exempt from block supplying requirements.”

2. In the interest of encouraging economic growth and activity as well as ensuring the
Federal Government is compensated for town supports the following changes will
be made to Town pastes.

1. The previous cap of $15,000 on town pastes is to be raised to $50,000.

11.. Towns are no longer exempt from block supplying requirements and must now
follow DCT paste requirements as do private citizens.

Signed,

xLayzur
President of Redmont
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